Dawn Huntlez

From: Diane Myers <dianemassage99@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 9:33 AM

To: House Innovation, Internet and Technology Committee
Subject: Internet access support

My name is Diane Myers and I am a resident of Portsmouth Rhode Island. I am in support of Bill H5148 and
H5054.

With all of the recent need for Internet across our state and the world. Internet has become a need and not just
for those who can afford it. We need to have a regulation and it needs to be considered a utility just like
electricity.

Thank you so much for considering these bills. This is very important as we move forward.

Thank you,

Diane Myers
401-924-5531

99 Cliff Ave
Portsmouth, RI. 02871




